helen gregory

From: Ingrid Home Emall

Sent: 24 June 2012 12:57

To: Idf

Cc:

Subject: Proposal to change the planning status of Escrick
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Red

Dear Sirs

Please accept this email as confirmation that both my husband and | are against the proposal to change
the planning status of Escrick village to a designated service village.

Escrick is a small historic village with a good small community feel. This is what brought us to the area just
over a year ago. We actively chose not to move to larger villages.

We feel a change in status will bring more house building and expansion which will radically alter the
character of Escrick, to it's detriment.

Further more a reason we also chose Escrick was to permit our son to be in the Fulford school catchment
area. Expansion of this village is likely to result in Escrick no longer being in this catchment. This will mean
we will have to move house again, accept a significant loss in the value of our house, in order to put our
child's education first.

We both grew up in a small village and wanted him to have the benefits that can provide in a small
community.

Thank you,

Mr and Mrs Jenner
12 Dower Park, Escrick YO19 6JN

Sent from my iPhone



